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Dates for your 
diary:   
4th  December 
Y6 Crucial Crew 
 
 

5th December 
Y6 second round of 
the Maths 
Competition 
 
6th  December 
Girl’s netball 
matches  
 
7th  December 
Y4 cricket 
tournament 
School Fair 
 
11th December 
Christmas disco 
 
12th December 
KS1 Nativity 
2.15pm 
 
13th December 
Lyceum Panto 
 
14th December 
Christmas Jumper 
Day 
 
18th December 
Church service 
9.30am 
 
19th December 
Battle of the Bands 
2pm 
 

Christmas  
This month promises to be a very busy and 

exciting time, with lots of events to look out 

for! 

 7th December Christmas Fair 

 11th December School disco 

 12th December  KS1 Nativity 

 13th December Lyceum Panto 

 14th December Christmas jumper 

day 

 18th December Church service 

 19th December Battle of the Bands 

 21st December  Last assembly 

Thank you 
 Thank you to everyone that donated cakes 
and buns for Children in Need. We raised 
£152 for this worthy cause. 
 

 

Trip Letters 
Please ensure you return any trip letters to 
school as soon as possible, along with 
payment to the school office. If your child 
does not send in a permission slip, they will 
not be allowed to attend the trip. Staff 
spend a lot of time chasing up replies and 
sending duplicate letters out. Please be 
organised, so your child doesn’t miss out. 

Peter Pan 
We have booked the Christmas Pantomime at 

the Lyceum to see Peter Pan on Thursday 13th 

December. Tickets for pupils to buy will be 

£10 each.  

Castleton 
We have booked a Year Six residential for 
October 2019. So far we have had 6 pupils 
sign up. In order for this residential to go 
ahead we need 20 pupils. Please inform the 
office if your child will be attending. 
 

MyED 
MyED is a free APP that you can download 
from the App Store or Google Play.  Once you 
have downloaded the App search for Porter 
Croft to access information about the school. 
 

Girls Netball team 
The girl’s netball team played an amazing 
match after school on Friday, winning against 
Abbey Lane Primary 6-0!!! We hope for a 
repeat performance on Thursday against St 
Wilfrids and Dobcroft Junior. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 

    21st  December 
  Last assembly   
  9am 

 


